SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING OF FEBRUARY 7, 2022
	A special meeting of the Mannington City Council, with Mayor Lora Michael presiding, was held Monday, February 7, 2022 at 6:30 p.m.  Council members attending were Kris Bates, John Craw, Ken Fletcher, Tim Fluharty and Roger Russell.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The purpose of the meeting is to conduct a hearing on the city’s application for a Community Development Block Grant to fund the demolition of 102 Buffalo Street, 107 Market Street, and 123 Buffalo Street.  Russell said it is just not economically feasible for those buildings to remain intact.  Craw asked about a timeline for the demolition to begin.  Shelby Johnson, representing Region Six PDC, said the grant application is due March 3 and if funded, she hopes the project is done by at least April.  She said they are awarding $250,000 per project.  The second hearing is on February 28.	
	There were no other public comments.
	Fletcher made the motion to adjourn.  Craw seconded the motion and it carried.  The meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m.
